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TUSD ELI Proposal 

ARTICLE FIVE 

PROFESSIONAL AND STAFF DEVELOPMENT 

Professional Development 

THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT FUND WILL BE SUSPENDED FOR THE 2014-2015 SCHOOL 

YEAR. TUSD AND ELI WILL REVISIT THIS ARTICLE FOR THE 2015-2016 SCHOOL YEAR. 

TUSD shall allocate $40,000 each fiscal year for reimbursement of tuition, conference fees 

and/or workshops following the guidelines established by this committee. Up to twenty-five 

percent (25%) or $10,000 of the budgeted amount not used for the 2014-2015 fiscal year may 

be rolled over into the 2015-2016 fiscal year and added to the budgeted amount of $40,000 for 

a maximum of $50,000. 

Dr. Shannon Roberts, 

TUSDDirector of Employee Relations 


